
From: E Alexander Caban <eacaban@sbgtv.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Matt Dreyermtdreyer@sbgtv.com
Date: 11/30/2015 3:42:34 PM

Subject: FEMA deadline extended?

Hello –
 
We are seeing reports that FEMA has granted a request from Gov. Nikki Haley to extend individual flood assistance 
applications. New deadline said to be January 4th. Can you confirm?
 
Apologies if you sent a release. We have been having some email issues.
 
Thanks!
 
Alex
 
 
Alex Caban | Executive Producer |  ABC News 4
——————————————————————
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